
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
October 16, 2024  

To Whom It May Concern,  

On October 22, 2024, the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will consider an 
ordinance to approve an increase in existing fees in the Environmental Health Services 
Fee Schedule for the period of January 1, 2025 to December 31, 2025 and to adopt an 
automatic annual adjustment in fees, using the Consumer Price Index, annually 
thereafter. 

Environmental Health Services (EHS) is the local government agency responsible for 
protecting public health and the environment. EHS does this by overseeing various business 
practices including food safety, housing program requirements, hazardous materials 
management, safe drinking water, and commercial swimming pool safety. This work is funded 
solely by fees. The proposed fee schedule and annual automatic adjustment are necessary to 
recover estimated reasonable costs of providing the associated services.  

The proposed fee schedule and answers to FAQs is posted on smchealth.org/ehfees. For 
additional questions, email ehsfees@smcgov.org or call (650) 372-6200.  
 
 

 
Heather Forshey, MS, REHS 
Director of Environmental Health Services 
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